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Title: 

Comments: To whom this may concern,

 

Being as brief as possible, I would like to simply express disapproval for banning pack goats in national forest. I

certainly understand reasoning surrounding the protection of Bighorn sheep but I don't believe the science is

there to support that pack goats are or are capable of spreading disease to bighorn sheep. I'm not a user of pack

goats but I adore that they allow individuals who may be older in age or not in the best physical shape to access

and enjoy our beautiful public lands. If anything, domestic sheep grazing needs to be addressed. This is a major

threat to bighorn sheep and there is plenty of evidence to support.

 

Kind regards,

Joe Shofner


